
 
 
From: Susan M Parker [mailto   
Sent: 11 May 2018 08:37 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: Princes Parade, Hythe 

 
NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254  
 

Dear Sirs, 

 
I am writing to OBJECT bitterly to this plan. IF the council were to give themselves planning 

permission there would be no need to move the road as the houses could be accessed directly 
from this road. 

 

I request that the 'stopping up' be seen by the Secretary of State at the same time as the 
planning permission so that he can see exactly how much damage this whole idea is going to 

cause to the national monument known as Royal Military Canal, in Hythe, Kent. 
 

I live in Hythe and use this road daily. The closure of it would have a vast impact on my and 

other people's lives. The main road through to Folkestone is already a busy one and the 
closure of Princes Parade would put even more pressure on this road. Folkestone & Hythe 

District council (formerly Shepway DC, and they have just spent thousands of pounds on 
changing their name!!) have just installed parking meters along this stretch of road.  

 

That, in itself, was a farce as they first placed them on one side of the road then realised how 
unsafe it was so moved them to the other side. These have been in operation for exactly 11 

days so far proving that there is a total lack of financial planning, coordination and planning 
that the council have applied to this whole project. 

 

I am hoping you read this and take note as I personally would be devastated to see so much 
wildlife flee the area IF large lorries started digging away at this land. 

 
Yours faithfully 

Susan Parker 
 

 




